
 

SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT 
155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

MEDIA RELEASE 

DATE/TIME: September 7, 2016                      LOCATION:  200 block of Glover Street 
 

TOPIC:  Shooting Investigation                          CASE NUMBER: 16S- 07535 

 

INFORMATION: 

 

On September 6, 2016 around 9:04 p.m., SCPD Officers responded to the 200 block of Glover Street on 
a report of gun shots fired. Police interviewed witnesses who reported hearing multiple shots and saw a 
sedan and SUV sped through the neighborhood. There were no reported injuries.  
 
Witnesses told Officers that a light colored sedan had followed a dark colored SUV traveling on Averitt 
Street.  Prior to the sound of multiple guns shots, both vehicles were seen driving into the dead-end 
streets of Averitt St and Glover St.  After the sounds gun fire, both vehicles fled the scene in opposite 
directions.   
 
Detectives found evidence that a shooting occurred at the scene.  A parked vehicle was struck by a 
bullet.  At this time, there is no further description of the vehicles or the suspects.  
 
Detectives are continuing to follow up on leads and looking for additional video evidence. The 
Neighborhood Enforcement Team and Investigations is also following up on this information and any 
possible ties to gang activity. 
 
Anyone who may have witnessed this incident or has information is asked to contact SCPD Investigation 
at 831- 420-5820. Tips can also be left through the means listed below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

For additional information, contact: Joyce Blaschke  Phone:  (831) 420-5844 

 

Anonymous tips can also be sent to the police department through our Tip Line (831) 420-5995, or from our 
Website; www.santacruzpolice.com .  Tipsters can also submit an anonymous tip via our smartphone app or from 
an SMS text.  Visit our Website for instructions.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

http://www.santacruzpolice.com/

